
Spring 2025
Newsletter

John Clifford School

Thank you to all children for taking part in Show Racism the Red Card



Spring 2025
Newsletter

John Clifford School

Thank you to all children for taking part in Show Racism the Red Card



Spring 2 2025
Newsletter

John Clifford School

World Book Day is always a crazy 
event and one that is enjoyed by 

most. Thank you for supporting this 
event and the book swap. Here are 

some snaps of the costumes we 
saw on the day. 

Looking good Key Stage 1!



Birthday Cards
The children of John Clifford love designing and then writing the birthdays cards 
for each other. There were so many great entries to the design competition that 

we had to choose 6 winners who will have their cards published. Here are the 
great designers

Congratulations!!!!

 Lizzie, Addie and Daphne, Juliet, Evie, Tamar and 
Arewa 



Social Media and Age-Appropriate Activity

Please be aware of the need to protect children from inappropriate images and 
content. Monitoring and policing phone and online activity is a priority as the children 

at JCS are too young to access the apps that many of them are using. Please help to 
retain the innocence of the children and the kindness of their hearts.

Please seek 
support and 
advice from 
NSPCC if you are 
struggling with 
online safety and 
feel to come and 
talk to staff in 
school: 
https://www.nspcc.org
.uk/keeping-children-
safe/online-safety/ 

Not all news is bad news – there are many ways to stay safe online.

Lilla and Harry are deserving 
winners of the Safer Internet 
Competition. Well done. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-wellbeing/positively-online/quiz/


Mrs Gunn

All of the children who have ever 
been taught by Mrs Gunn will 

miss her when she leaves at the 
end of April.  Thank you for 

everything you have done for the 
children and the school xxx

Thank you for joining us for Parents/Carers 
Evenings. Your support is much appreciated.

Sporting News
Both football and netball teams are 
doing incredibly well at the moment, 
securing victory against local school 
teams. Thank you to the children 
who play and the adults that support. 

The Easter 
Bonnet 
Parade

Thank you to 
all children 
and their 

parents for an 
amazing 

parade. The 
children 
loved it.

Well done!

Thank you to The Friends 
of John Clifford School for 
all of their hard work over 
the years and for all the 
amazing extras they have 
provided for the children. 
Thank you.

School will be closed from Monday 7th April  until Tuesday 22nd 
April 2025. Stay safe everyone and enjoy the break. 
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